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Great news, the Public Charge rule has been halted!

Earlier this week, the U.S. District Court for the Southern District of New York issued
a new temporary injunction that bars the DHS Public Charge rule.

What does this mean? It means that the Public Charge rule will be barred from being
implemented, applied, and enforced nationwide during the declared national
emergency related to the COVID-19 pandemic.

This is great news for immigrant families in our state! No one should have to make
the difficult choice between accessing the programs they are eligible for and their
immigration status. As the COVID-19 pandemic continues, we want to ensure that
we fight the fear and the “chilling effect” of the Public Charge rule with facts. We
commit to continue working alongside partners and leaders in our community to
ensure immigrant families are able to make informed decisions for their families.
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